
Foxborough Child Sexual Abuse Awareness Committee 

Minutes 1/22/2015 

Attendees: Members in attendance Bill Dudley, Vicki Lowe, Lynda Walsh, Deb Spinelli 

Absent: Jeff Downs, Bob Correia, and Tim O’Leary 

Guests, Jim Devellis 

Minutes from 11/19 were approved, moved by Deb second by Vicki, approved 4-0 

There was some sort of miscommunication about our terms on the committee…Jim will see to it that we all continue on 

our rolls and he will straighten out the logistics at town hall. 

We’d like Mary Beth/Bill Keegan to explain exactly how training is being recorded, etc. 

Lynda will invite Town Manager, Bill and or Assistant Town Manager, Mary Beth to attend our next meeting.  We should 

also invite Jay Barrows to explain the procedure for getting the amendment made to the current law 51A to include 

playground, library workers and other folks who have contact with children in Foxboro. 

Looking at the law, it doesn’t seem to state that ALL public or private School Employees . 

We are also wondering if we could create a new category “Trained Observer” as well as a mandatory reporter. 

Motion to adjourn by Vicki, seconded by Bill…motion passed 4/0 

  

The next meeting will be held 2/5/15.  


